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I agree with Rep. Tracey Quint and LD 995. Where "serious surgery " is 
recommended, (and certainly it is when taking the life of a child), a second opinion 
should always be considered and a very necessary one, to safeguard the life of the 
child and the emotional health of the mother. Insurance coverage for a second opinion
should be a given, as in any serious surgery. 


